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Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Cedar Street Opening!  

The contractor will be in today to place temporary 
striping for the OPENING OF CEDAR STREET! Two-way 
traffic will be shifted to the east side of Cedar Street to 
complete sidewalk installations on the West side. 5th 
Street, east of Cedar, will remain closed during this 
phase, but all other side streets will be opened up 
completely.  Please look for a temporary stop sign at 
5th Street in leu of the traffic signals, as they are not 
completely functional yet.  Traffic on Cedar Street will 
not stop at 5th Street, so please be careful when 
turning onto Cedar Street.  Cedar Street will be 
opened LATE AFTERNOON TODAY. 

Sidewalk Construction (West side of Cedar St.)  

Thank you all for your patience and cooperation thus 
far in the construction of the new sidewalks. The 
contractor will continue removing the sidewalk 
between 4th and 5th Street.  Temporary rock ramps will 
be placed until the concrete crew can get it formed 
and poured.  Crews will be pouring the sidewalk 
between 5th and 6th tomorrow (September 5th) at 8:00 
AM. There will be NO ACCESS TO STOREFRONTS OFF 
CEDAR STREET until the following morning.   


